


 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Letter from the National Office – Society of Cosmetic 

Chemists 
 

 

Dear Colleagues, 
  
I’m writing to provide two very important updates regarding the 29

th
 IFSCC Congress, scheduled for 

October 2016 in Orlando, Florida. We’re in the process of issuing a formal press release but we ask that 

you also please share these critical updates with your Chapter members as soon as possible. 
  
First, the dates of our Congress are moving by one week. The new dates for the 29

th
IFSCC Congress will 

be October 30, 2016 – November 2, 2016 (instead of the original dates of October 23, 2016 – October 26, 

2016). Of importance to our Society and the entire international community, by making this date 

modification we’ve been able to significantly lower the room rate at this world class resort. Formal details 

will follow once registration opens early 2016. 
  
Secondly, following some valuable feedback we’ve received regarding the Call for Papers deadline that 

was previously established, both our Committee on Scientific Affairs (COSA) and Congress Organizing 

Committee have agreed to extend the Call for Papers deadline. The Call for Papers deadline will now 

be December 31, 2015 (instead of the original date of September 30, 2015). We trust this additional time 

will enable our community to respond to the Call for Papers for the 2016 Congress. 
  
These important changes have just been confirmed and we’re working to update our website and systems 

now but wanted to make you aware right away. 
  
We urge everyone interested in being a participant in the Congress to submit an abstract by the revised 

deadline for consideration. Of course, we also encourage our entire community to please save the date 

(October 30 – November 2, 2016) and plan on attending the 29th Congress. 
  
The Dolphin Resort will offer the most up-to-date facilities and Walt Disney World will be a spectacular 

backdrop to this wonderful event. 
  
Many thanks for your continued collaboration. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
David Smith 
SCC Executive Director 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



St. Louis Chapter of the Society of 

Cosmetic Chemists 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 September 18th – Annual 

Scientific Symposium 

 

 October (TBD) – Technical 

Meeting – Oktoberfest 

Event with IFT (Institute of 

Food Technologists) 

 

 November  – Officer 

Installation / Holiday Event 

(TBD) 

 

 




